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THE RETIREMENT OF
THE REV. DR BETHUNE-BAKER

IT is with great regret that the editors announce the retire-
ment of the Rev. Dr Bethune-Baker, who has recently resigned
the Lady Margaret’s Professorship of Divinity at Cambridge,
from the editorship of The Journal of Theological Studies.
Dr Bethune-Baker became an editor in 1903, when the JOURNAL
was in its fourth year, and held office till last October. Short
though their own experience has been, the present editors are
perhaps now alone in a position properly to appreciate the
labours he has bestowed upon the JOURNAL. Apart from the
contributions which have appeared above his initials, every
number of the JOURNAL which has appeared during the last
thirty-two years is indebted in countless unsuspected ways to his
wide learning, wise judgement, and unsparing pains. It is a
satisfaction to the editors to know that the Committee of
Direction have co-opted Dr Bethune-Baker to be of their
number. He will thus still be at hand to aid the editors with
his counsel. May he find every happiness in his retirement and
be spared to live many years év edxatpla oxoAijs!
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